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August 15, 2019 

 
 
 
 

RFP DELAY 
 
 
 
 

This RFP was scheduled to be released today, August 15, 2019. 
The new release date has yet to be determined. 

 
The updated project schedule will be contained in the RFP when it is released. 

 
CDOT apologizes for any inconvenience this delay may have caused. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Roberta Lopez, Esq. 
Alternative Delivery Contracting Officer 
roberta.s.lopez@state.co.us 
303.757.9296 
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